

READINGTON MIDDLE SCHOOL

Mr. Timothy Charleston, *Principal* Dr. Jonathan Moss, *Assistant Principal*

tcharleston@readington.k12.nj.us imoss@readington.k12.nj.us

P.O. Box 700 • 48 Readington Road • Whitehouse Station, NJ 08889 • (908)-534-2113 • (908) 534-6802 fax

September 20, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians of 7th graders,

Kindly review the following information:

Annual Distribution of Fact Sheet on Human Papillomavirus (HPV) N.J.S.A. 18A:40-42 requires public schools to annually distribute a fact sheet to parents or guardians of students in grade seven about the causes, symptoms and means of transmission of HPV, and where additional information can be obtained. The distribution of either <u>fact sheet about vaccination</u> against HPV and/or <u>HPV vaccine information for parents</u> is acceptable.